





SE200617

12 August 2020

Dear Madam/Sir,

We have the honour to refer to the regional review of the Implementation of the Global Compact for Safe, Orderly and Regular Migration in Latin American and the Caribbean.

Further to the joint invitation by the Economic Commission for Latin America and the Caribbean (ECLAC) and the International Organization for Migration (IOM), as Coordinator of the United Nations Network on Migration, to participate in this voluntary, state-led exercise, we would like to share with you a questionnaire to facilitate the gathering of inputs from your country.

The findings will inform the regional review meeting to take place in November 2020 and will be published on the website of the United Nations Network on Migration: https://migrationnetwork.un.org/.

We would be grateful if you could send the completed questionnaire by 30 September 2020 to Mr. Paulo Saad, Chief, Latin American and Caribbean Demographic Centre (CELADE)-Population Division of ECLAC (email: paulo.saad@cepal.org), and Mr. Rudi Maxwald, Senior Regional Liaison and Policy Officer, IOM Regional Office for Central America, North America and the Caribbean (email: rmaxwald@iom.int).

Please accept the assurance of our highest consideration.

Alicia Bárcena Executive Secretary ECLAC Marcelo Pisani Regional Director for Central and North America and the Caribbean IOM